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Durham Park Water Supply Corporation 
(DPWSC)  Announcement 
 

22 February  2021 

DPWSC Customers, 

This memorandum serves as the formal announcement that DPWSC has entered into a 
lease agreement with Heritage Broadband LLC to provide upgraded internet services. This 
will enable DPWSC to help achieve its objectives for  improved monitoring/connectivity 
between it's three water tanks/wells located in Durham Park and in Thousand Oaks. In 
addition, it provides the backbone for our future initiatives to implement wireless water 
meter reading. 

 

We look forward to this business relationship which will also provide enhanced internet 
services to our area and benefit the entire community. 

 

Rich Anaya 
DPWSC Board President 

 

 

 

 


